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GUADALUPE COUNTY— The New Mexico State Police investigated a fatal rollover on
Interstate 40, near mile post 256, west of Santa Rosa, N.M. Sept. 20 around 7:59 pm.

  

The initial investigation shows a 2004 GMC pickup, driven by Bernardo Garcia, of Glorieta, was
traveling west on Interstate 40. The GMC left the interstate at exit 256 and rolled, killing Garcia.

  

Neither alcohol, nor seatbelts seem to be the cause. No other information is available.
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